
Introducing Your New
Explanation of Benefits (EOB) 

Beginning in 2020, your Explanation of Benefits (EOB) statements will look different than the 
claims documents we’ve sent you in the past. We’ve tried to make the EOBs clearer and easier 
to understand. 

Your New EOB will look like this: 

Here’s an example 
of the old version 

of the EOB:

The new EOB cover page 
will summarize:

What you were charged

How much Arkansas 
Blue Cross and Blue 
Shield paid

What (if anything) you 
owe to your provider(s)



We hope this change makes it easier to understand how your medical claims are 
being paid. Remember that the EOB is not a bill. It simply explains total amounts you 
were charged, your member discounts, how much we paid your provider and what (if 
anything) you owe your provider. The EOB helps you check the care you received and 
the amount billed by your providers is accurate.

Questions? 
If you have any questions about the new EOB format, just give us a 
call at 1-800-238-8379, Monday – Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.   
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Additional pages will group your medical charges by provider. Throughout your EOB 
you’ll find helpful definitions, which explain the healthcare terms on the document. 

How often will I receive the new EOBs?
In the past, you received claims documents once a month. You will receive the new EOB 
once every two weeks, if you’ve had a medical claim processed during that time. 


